D Weekly Message from

W) North Canaan Elementary School
Wednesday, December 22, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links.

Students return to school on Tuesday, January 4, 2022!
Thank you for sharing your children with us every day. We will miss seeing them over the break.
Thank you to the families who have helped us by transporting their children to and from school on
days when buses did not run. We know it was an inconvenience and we are truly appreciative. We
are a strong community and I am thankful to be a part of it. I hope everyone’s wishes come true as
we end this year and look forward to all that the new year will bring.

Thank you to the PTO for ensuring every
student goes home with gingerbread from
Freund’s Farm today, unless the student could
not resist and ate it as
soon as it was frosted
and decorated. Thank
you, PTO!

Every student also will
have an ornament from
the school with his or
her first name and ‘21
written on it to mark
this special year.

Pursuant to Public Act 21-116, the Department of Children and Families (DCF)
has put together a list of behavioral health resources for parents who may have a
child struggling with a behavioral health need. Click the following link:
https://www.connectingtocarect.org/support-services

Regi Recreati ics/T ing Program: (Ages 5 and up) Click the blue link for
directions on how to sign up.

Boy Scout Troop 22 Christmas Tree Removal: Click the link for more information on how to
sign-up for the January 15th pick-up date.

January Lunch Menu: Click the link for the January lunch menu.

Happy New Year! Be safe and well and ENJOY!
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal



https://www.connectingtocarect.org/support-services/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bi0IfXS-mPQWAuU3iyxCZ0ml1KBPwzw5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uaAYu9Zo-e5bjXxvVtd5vQWJR8xBXRAr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18HdimQ7aPAl6l-hyzcIwwVTFhE1pIttp/view?usp=sharing

